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Ottawa, 21st Jan., 1909.

Dear Mr. Pereira,-

In compliance with

the request contained in your note of 20th

instant, I beg to say that a copy of the last

Annual Report of this Department has been

sent to Mr. Eugene Rouillard, Dept. of Crown

Lands, Parliament Buildings, Quebeo, P. 9.

Yours truly,

L. Pereira, Esq.,

Asst. Secretary,

Dept. of the interior,

Ottawa.
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